
Press Releases: Secretary Tillerson’s
Call With Argentine Foreign Minister
Faurie

Readout
Office of the Spokesperson

Washington, DC
November 1, 2017

The below is attributable to Spokesperson Heather Nauert:

This afternoon Secretary Tillerson called Foreign Minister of Argentina Jorge
Faurie to express his condolences on the deaths of five Argentine citizens in
the brutal terrorist attack in New York City. The people of the United States
mourn these deaths, and in doing so we stand in solidarity with the people
and government of Argentina. Secretary Tillerson reiterated that the U.S.
government will continue to provide its full support to the New York City
Police Department, including through a joint investigation with the Federal
Bureau of Investigation.

The Office of Website Management, Bureau of Public Affairs, manages this site
as a portal for information from the U.S. State Department.
External links to other Internet sites should not be construed as an
endorsement of the views or privacy policies contained therein.

http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-secretary-tillersons-call-with-argentine-foreign-minister-faurie/
http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-secretary-tillersons-call-with-argentine-foreign-minister-faurie/
http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-secretary-tillersons-call-with-argentine-foreign-minister-faurie/

